
DATA SECURITY AND PRIVACY POLICY
As required by Part 121 of the Commissioner’s Regulations, each district must create a data security and 
privacy policy by October 1, 2020.1  To learn more about this requirement, agencies may review Part 
121.5 of the Regulations. Use the below table to assist with determining the process you will use as a 
district to develop this policy by the October 1, 2020 deadline.1
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This resource is relevant to the DATA SECURITY AND PRIVACY POLICY Part 121 
of the Commissioner’s Regulations Requirements. 

KEY QUESTIONS FOR DISTRICT POLICY PROCESS

WHAT IS YOUR DISTRICT’S PROCESS FOR NEW POLICY ADOPTION?

DOES YOUR DISTRICT SUBSCRIBE TO AN EXTERNAL POLICY SERVICE?

HOW MUCH LEAD TIME DOES YOUR BOARD OF EDUCATION (BOE) NEED?

WHO WILL PRESENT THIS POLICY TO, AND HAVE RELATED DISCUSSIONS WITH, YOUR BOE?

1 The Board of Regents adopted emergency regulations on June 8, 2020.   The regulations extended the date required for the 
adoption and publishing of data security and privacy policies from July 1, 2020 until October 1, 2020.


